
HAVE YOU EVER THOUGHT ABOUT WHAT CON-
STITUTES A “MISTAKE” IN LANGUAGE PRO-
DUCTION?  
 

HAVE YOU EVER WONDERED WHY NATIVE 
SPEAKERS GET AWAY WITH EXPRESSIONS 
THAT YOUR TEACHERS AND INSTRUCTORS 

INSIST ON CORRECTING? 
 

WHY DO LINGUISTS DIFFERENTIATE BE-
TWEEN “MISTAKES” AND “ERRORS” AND 
WHAT ARE THE CRITERIA APPLIED TO DIS-
CERN BETWEEN THESE PHENOMENA? 

 
WHICH ROLE DO  VARIETIES OF ENGLISH 

PLAY IN THIS DISCUSSION? 

 
THESE QUESTIONS SEEM INTRIGUING? 

IF SO, COME JOIN US AT OUR NEXT  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

WHO? 

YOU! 

(along with Aoife Holmes-
Rein, Kathrin Kircili and 
Sandra Götz-Lehmann) 

WHEN? 

THURSDAY,  

July 06, 2023 

12 o’clock (ct.) 

WHERE? 

08D04 

WHAT? 

In our third meeting 
we’d like to talk 
about 

• mistakes and er-
rors 

• (non-)standard 
varieties 

We’d love to hear 
your thoughts and  
questions  and are 
looking forward to 
exploring ideas with 
you.  

 

BRING YOUR LUNCH & CURIOSITY 

ALL INVITED 


